



T 973-535-1181 F 973-535-9507 www.arcessex.org

Stephen V. Falanga, President Linda C. Lucas, Chief Executive Officer

November 17, 2023

Ms. Susan Hughes Budget Chair Glen Ridge Community Fund P. O. Box 27 Glen Ridge, NJ 07028

Dear Ms. Hughes:

On behalf of everyone at The Arc of Essex County, we extend to you and the officers and members of the Glen Ridge Community Fund our deepest thanks for the generous donation of \$4,000 in support of children and adults who reside in Glen Ridge and participate in our programs.

For 75 years, The Arc has been providing programs to infants, children, and adults with intellectual and developmental disabilities. From early intervention programs, camp and recreation services, residential and day programs, The Arc strives to provide the individuals we serve with the tools to gain new skills and reach their fullest potential. Please know that your assistance has a direct impact on our ability to continue to meet the needs of those in our services, both now and into the future.

Again, we are most grateful for your continued support.

Linda C. Lucas

Chief Executive Officer

LCL:ab

cc: Heather Comstock Christine Fillimon

In accordance with Internal Revenue Service rules, we are required to advise that this letter serves as your official receipt and should be retained for your records. Further IRS guidelines require us to inform you that the full amount of your contribution is deductible since no benefits will be received by you as a result of your gift. Tax ID #22-1546173